
April 12, 2018 

The APT Committee of Drake Memorial Library has reviewed the application for tenure, and promotion to 
Associate Librarian, for Ken Wierzbowski. 

We wholeheartedly recommend Ken’s application for approval. 

Based on our findings, Ken has consistently performed at high levels of librarianship, scholarship and service. 
He exemplifies our library’s mission of empowering our communities to excel in the discovery and creation of 
knowledge, art, and scholarship. Highlights include: 

● Mastering the Aleph Integrated Library System, two different OPAC/discovery layers, and embarking on
a fourth iteration library system, currently in process.

● Acting as Institutional Lead for the SUNY Alma/Primo migration (July 2018 - June 2019), beginning with
Brockport’s role as a Vanguard Institution (August 2017 to present).

● Serving on the SUNY-wide Data Migration Task Force for same.
● Migrating campus-hosted web proxy service to OCLC-hosted service.
● Collaborating with Library and classroom faculty on myriad projects and student assignments.
● Providing bibliographic instruction and embedded librarian services.
● Developing, operating and frequently presenting on the Library’s Makerspace, and Tech Tools

collection.
● Hiring, training and mentoring several Makerspace and Tech Tools students, including Scholar’s Day

sponsorships.
● Volunteering annually for Commencement, the Diversity Conference, the Veteran’s Day Committee,

among others, often providing live-stream services.
● Offering support, training and leadership to several Library and campus departments, whether part of

his official duties, or not.

Ken is a generous, professional, productive, curious, cheerful member of the Library faculty, and we look 
forward to working with him on future endeavors. 

Respectfully, 

Linda Hacker, MLS 
Committee Chair 

Charlie Cowling, MLS 

Susan M. Perry, MLS 

Linda Hacker

Charlie Cowling

Susan M. Perry




